
Cusop Parish Council 
Clerk’s Report, February 2022

1. Balfour Beatty.  
Paul Norris was unable to meet Cllr Whittall and Ward Cllr Hewitt on his recent 
annual inspection of Cusop’s roads. Following the inspection, a parishioner noticed 
that markings showing potholes in need of attention were already fading. She was 
concerned that this could lead to potholes being missed when repairs were carried 
out.

2. Website.
I have spoken to Alison Matthews about the website, and whether she feels that a 
revamp is required. She would be happy to consider making any changes 
recommended by the council.

3. Playing Field Gate Posts. 
Replacement gate posts are being manufactured, and the central one will be 
removable to ease access for large vehicles.

 

Jane Stannard 11th January 2022


